
Good afternoon, everyone, 

I wanted to take a moment to share something important with all of you. 

After much thought and consideration, I have decided to resign from my 

position here at the hospital. 

This decision was not made lightly, and it comes with a heavy heart. The 

time I've spent working alongside each of you has been incredible. The 

dedication, compassion, and teamwork that I have witnessed here are truly 

inspiring. 

I want to express my deepest gratitude to all of you for the unwavering 

support, the shared laughs, and the invaluable experiences we have had 

together. It's the camaraderie and shared mission of providing 

exceptional care that I'll miss the most. 

Though I may be moving on to a new chapter, I will always cherish the 

memories and the impact we've made together. I am confident that this 

team will continue to achieve great things and touch the lives of many. 

Thank you for everything. It has been an honor to work with such an 

exceptional group of individuals. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


